
Hudson Rail Link 
                            

To Our Riverdale & Spuyten Duyvil Customers: 
 
 

HOLIDAY SEASON 
 
 

Wednesday, December 25 (Christmas Day): The Hudson Rail Link will not operate. 
 
 
Wednesday, January 1, 2025 (New Year’s Day):  The Hudson Rail Link will not operate. 
 
 
Metro-North wishes you a happy and safe holiday season and thanks you for your continued patronage of the Hudson Rail Link 
service. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Customer Information Center:  511 (In CT, call 877-690-5114)      


